

MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

November 22, 1999 

TO:


LOS ANGELES COUNTY ELECTED OFFICIALS

FROM:

GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

SUBJECT:

CONSENT DECREE LITIGATION

Attached is a copy of MTA CEO Julian Burke’s statement pertaining to the latest decision by the Ninth Circuit Court of Appeals on the Consent Decree.

If you have any questions, please call Claudette A. Moody at (213) 922-2237.
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